## Instruction School Calendar

By March 1, the superintendent will prepare several possible calendars for study purposes. These calendars will be reviewed with principals. Each will explain the options available to their staff members. Staff will be asked to express their preference through an advisory ballot.

Parents will also be advised through the district newsletter of the possible calendars under study for the following year. They will be encouraged to express their opinions. Results of these surveys will be presented to the board at its April meeting. The board shall be asked to adopt a calendar or calendars at the May meeting.